




 

Sheeba S 
Junior Superintendent 
For State Police Chief 

Police Headquarters, Thiruvananthapuram 
phq.pol@kerala.gov.in 

04712721547

Endt No C3-168893/2017/PHQ Dated. 25-10-2017

The copy of the circular memorandum (No. Cdn.1/128/2017/GAD, dated: 24/10/.2017)
from the Govt is communicated to all unit heads and all officers in PHQ for
information and necessary action.

copy to CA to all officers in PHQ and Duty officer for necessary action.
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No. G1(a)-51351/2017/ID
District Police Office,
Idukki
spidk.pol@kerala.gov.in
04862232354

 
Yours faithfully 

Gilson Mathew 
Deputy Superintendent of Police 

For District Police Chief

Dated. 26-10-2017
From

District Police Chief
IDUKKI

To
All Officers in Idukki District 

Sir,

Sub : Rashtirya Sankalp Divas- Circular Memorandum forwarding of reg.
Ref : Goverment circular number Cdn.1/128/2017/GAD dated 24/10/2017

Please refer to the above,

Copy of Circular memorandum vide No. Cdn.1/128/2017/GAD dated 24/10/2017 is
communicated to all officers for information and strict compliance.
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